
January 8, 1973 

Mr. Daniel Shahan 
22205 Nottin~ham Drive 
Birming am, Michigan 48010 

Dear ~1r. Shahan: 

He are extrer:Jely grateful for your will'ngness to 
be a St . Vartan Steward, and for your geierosity in 
donating $100 in your capacity as a Stevard. He 
hope this will be a beginning in establishing true · 
ste'I;Tardsbip in our Church. 

A special lapel pin is being prepared for Stewardsi 
as soon as they are ready we will be very pleased 
to send you one which we earnestly hope yo~ will 
we r. 

It is our hope that you \·Till renew your stewardship 
regularly each year, about which we will be in touch 
with you. 

Thank you again, and very best \dshes. 

encl/:rec *15754 
JA:a.a 

Sincerely, 

Jack Antreassi n 
Executive Director 


